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I am in support of LD 1039, An Act to Safeguard the People’s Voice in a State of 
Emergency, and I ask that you vote OUGHT TO PASS.
I’m 83 years old, and I am angry to have been told for this past year to remain shut up
in the house, discouraged from being with my loved ones. The separation from family
and friends has been devastating. We should not have ever been restricted in the 
ability to hold a hand while someone is dying or to see a new grandchild being born. 
It should be our decision as to what we want to do with our health.
The biggest heartbreak was in the closing of the church. Never before has this 
happened in this country. This has made me feel truly angry, that one person could 
decide all of this. It was so evil to close those church doors.
The legislative branch must be allowed to do their job, to ensure that the citizens of 
Maine have their voices heard. Please vote OUGHT TO PASS LD 1039.
Sandra Farrar


